Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2017 10:51 AM

To: ‘bhumphrey@tasman-geo.com’

Cc: hpconder@dcpmidstream.com; SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com; 'Blair, Yvonne B';
knorman@tasman-geo.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Subject: RE: DCP BE-7-4 Loop Site Characterization and Work Plan

RE: DCP Midstream * BE 7-4 Loop Pipeline * 2RP-4003 * DOR: Discovered 11/17/16
Brian,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. OCD review and approval required prior to
backfill. Please advise once remedial activities have been scheduled.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: bhumphrey@tasman-geo.com [mailto:bhumphrey@tasman-geo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2016 8:50 AM

To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Lynch, Kristen, EMNRD
<Kristen.Lynch@state.nm.us>

Cc: hpconder@dcpmidstream.com; SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com; 'Blair, Yvonne B' <YBBlair@dcpmidstream.com>;
knorman@tasman-geo.com

Subject: DCP BE-7-4 Loop Site Characterization and Work Plan

Good Morning,

On behalf of DCP Midstream, Tasman Geosciences is providing the attached BE-7-4 Loop Site Characterization and
Remediation Work Plan (SCRWP) which describes the results of the Site investigation and proposed remediation
activities. If you would like to have a conference call to discuss the attached report or if you have any questions or
require additional information regarding the activities discussed, please feel free to contact me anytime.

Regards,

Brian Humphrey



Program Manager

Tasman Geosciences
0:303-487-1228

C: 720-633-5143

6899 Pecos St., Unit C

Denver, CO 80221
bhumphrey@tasman-geo.com
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